
 

Unisa has not yet opened applications for the 2019 second semester  
 
For immediate release 
  
03 April 2019 
 
The University of South Africa (Unisa) has learnt with regret that there are scores of prospective students 
who have descended on some of the regional service centres today (Wednesday, 03 April 2019) to apply 
for admission to the second semester of 2019.   
 
We have also established that the prospective students are responding to a false message distributed by 
an unknown source about Unisa’s application process for this period. This statement was neither issued 
nor sanctioned by Unisa; and the university therefore distances itself from it.   
 
Please note that official information regarding Unisa's application will be made available on Unisa's 
website: www.unisa.ac.za  in due course. The university does not use third parties to distribute messages 
to applicants or students. 

Please also be aware of social media sites that claim to represent Unisa. Unisa's official Facebook page 
is https://www.facebook.com/UniversityOfSouthAfrica/ and the official Twitter page is 
https://twitter.com/unisa 

We urge everyone to be vigilant online. Always check the Unisa website for the most up-to-date 
information regarding Unisa's processes. 
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